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Hi

My name is Bart Imeri.

[ am living in 6-6486 Telford Ave.

[ understand my building will be destroyed and they are going to build the high rise buildings.
My concerns are where I am going to live?

[ have been living here for 5 years. This is my home and close to my work.
Nowadays it is pandemic, very hard to find place to live with the same price and close to work.

Will you offer a place for us to live with same price and close here?

Bart



